
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 30 June 2021 

 

 

Jessica 

Via e-mail   

 

Dear Jessica 

 

Freedom of Information Request: Agency Spends 

 

Thank you for your e-mail dated Monday 14 June 2021.  The information you 

requested, regarding the enquiry Agency Spends at NPTC Group of Colleges. 

 

The total year-to-date College spending for agencies is £569,352.74, including VAT. 
Within the figure is £308,229.16 for academic staff and £261,123.58 for administrative 
staff. The College does not collate nor track spending information for each specific 
department. 
 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 

an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 

the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

Catherine Lewis, Vice Principal: Corporate Services, via 

catherine.lewis@nptcgroup.ac.uk.  

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 

apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 

Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe 

House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Gemma Charnock  

Is-Bennaeth: Cysylltiadau Allanol ac Ysgrifennydd Cwmni’r Grŵp - Grŵp Colegau 

NPTC  

Vice Principal: External Relations and Group Company Secretary - NPTC Group of 

Colleges 

01639 648005 

gemma.charnock@nptcgroup.co.uk 
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